
NORTH WALSHAM TOWN COUNCIL 

 PLANNING APPLICATIONS CONSIDERED  

UNDER DELEGATED POWERS 

30 OCTOBER 2018 

 

 
Delegated Members : 

 

Cllr M Seward (Chair of Planning) 

Cllr R Murphy (Vice Chair of Planning) 

Cllr B Hester (Mayor) 

 

Deputy Town Clerk : Ms T Foster 

 

The following planning applications were submitted to members for their comments before a final 

decision was made and the response was submitted to NNDC. 

 

PF/18/1843 – 30 Skeyton Road 

Proposed single storey rear extension.  

Response : 

  

 “North Walsham Town Council have no objection to this planning application” 

 

PF/18/1884 – 34 THIRLBY ROAD 

Single storey side extension 

Response : 

 

 “North Walsham Town Council have no objection to this planning application” 

 

 

Responses submitted to NNDC on 30 October 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

                    

 


